
 
PO No 002/2016 
 

 
 

6  January  2016 
 
 
President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 
Re: Notification of Right to Subscribe New Ordinary Shares Now Available on Website 
 
 
 
 
As The International Engineering Public Company Limited approves issuance and sales of 
22,599,491,250 new ordinary shares of the Company, which will be allotted to existing 
shareholders eligible for share subscription as determined on the closing date of share 
register or January 7, 2016. Share subscription and payment period are scheduled from 
Monday, February 1, 2016 to Friday, February 5, 2016 (Five business days) between 9 a.m. 
to 3.30 p.m. at the Company’s head office at 408/37 Phaholyothin Place 9th Floor, 
Phaholyothin Road, Samsennai, Phayathai, Bangkok; 
 
It is hereby announced that the Notification of Right to Subscribe New Ordinary Shares, 
along with Share Subscription Form are now available on the Company’s website at 
www.iec.co.th under “Investor Relations” Section. 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
(Dr. Attawooth Laohapakdee) 
Senior Executive Vice President,  Operation Unit 2 

 

http://www.iec.co.th/

